
 

Updated Information: Friday, March 20, 2020 
 

Dear parents and guardians, 
 

Southgate Academy will be closed until April 10th, as an update announcement was made today from 

our state Governor Doug Ducey Office. Our school will continue taking proactive measures to ensure 

our families remain healthy by reaching out to our communities in need. Our staff will maintain our 

Gator Grab -n- Go school meal curbside service to our families. Please note we have extended our 

curbside service hours to reach more children.   

 

We will continue to offer breakfast, lunch, and snacks to all children 18 and under with pre-packaged 

meals which will be consumed at home or offsite to remain in compliance with the National School 

Lunch Program and school closures. Below is a schedule of pick-up dates and time along with 

intended usage days. 

 

EXTENDED HOURS FOR GATOR GRAB -N- GO DUE TO HIGH PARTICPATION 

 

Monday       March 23rd: 9:30 – 12:30 PM    Intended usage:  March 23rd, 24th, and 25th                                                                                                                                                                              

Thursday     March 26th: 9:30 – 12:30 PM    Intended usage:  March 26th and 27th   

Also, for those parents who chose independent study rather than online, the completed 

packets should be returned every Thursday and exchanged for the new assignments. 

 

Monday       March 30th:  9:30 – 12:30 PM    Intended usage:  March 30th, 31st, and April 1st       

Thursday     April 2nd:      9:30 – 12:30 PM    Intended usage:  April 2nd and 3rd 

Also, for those parents who chose independent study rather than online, the completed 

packets should be returned every Thursday and exchanged for the new assignments. 

                                                                                                                                                                      

Monday       April 6th :      9:30 – 12:30 PM    Intended usage:  April 6th , 7th, and 8th                                                                                                                                                                          

Thursday      April 9th :     9:30 – 12:30 PM    Intended usage:  April 9th and 10th 

Also, for those parents who chose independent study rather than online, the completed 

packets should be returned every Thursday and exchanged for the new assignments. 

  

Teachers will continue to contact parents by phone instruction support for each family for which ever 

method (online or independent study packets) of continued education you have selected for your 

child.   

                                                                                                               

Finally, for your convenience we will continue offering Fast Track Lane (FTL) Registration for our 

next school year 2020-21, to all children and families, whether currently enrolled at SGA or not. The 

FTL will have the meals provided and options for school assignments as well.  Free prizes will be 

given for the children whose packets are turned in 

Sincerely, 

Sylvia M Calmelat 
 Superintendent 


